
St. Mary’s Ukrainian Catholic Church
719 Roosevelt Ave. ● Carteret, NJ 07008 ● (732) 366-2156

Rev. Vasyl Vladyka

Sunday, September 5, 2010 ● 15th Sunday After Pentecost ● Tone 6
Apostle: 2 Corinthians 4: Verses 6-15 ● Gospel: Matthew 23: Verses 35-46

Mass Schedule
Saturday 09/04 5:00 PM † Anna Hadyniak By Family
Sunday 09/05 9:00 AM For All our Parishioners
Monday 09/06 9:00 AM
Tuesday 09/07 9:00 AM † Anna Diak By A. Hryb
Wednesday 9/08 9:00 AM † Catherine Sawchak By G. Pavlinet
Thursday 9/09 9:00 AM † Pawlo Bodnarenko By L. Adanaj
Friday 9/10 9:00 AM † Wasyl Matlaga By R. Prynada
Saturday 9/11 5:00 PM † Walter Dytyniak By Tkaczyk Family
Sunday 9/12 9:00 AM For All Our Parishoners

Please remember in your prayers all those who are homebound, in care facilities or impeded
by illness. May our Lord restore them to complete health.
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Clothing Drive Fundraiser: Starting after Labor Day weekend, please drop off in our church
hall new or used clothing, hats, belts, ties, scarves, handbags, blankets, tablecloths, sheets,
pillows or soft children’s toys (stuffed animals). The pick-up date will be announced next
month.

Living Rosary: Please join the Special Ed Religious Program from the Holy Family Learning
Center, along with the Carteret Specials, for a very special day of prayer for world peace.
The Living Rosary will take place on Saturday, September 18th at 10:00 AM at Danielle’s
Garden, Carteret Waterfront Park. In case of inclement weather, the living Rosary will be
held at Holy Family Church Hall. Light refreshments will be served. Everyone is welcome.

Thank you to Catherine Shaffer for her donation of $50.00 to our church in memory of
+Anastasia Mazan. May her memory be eternal.

Congratulations to Michael and Hala Kaskiw celebrating their 25th Wedding Anniversary.
May God grant them many happy years. Mnohaya Lita!

If you are reading this you already know that our church has a website. Our address is
http://www.stmaryscarteret.org. At present there are still some areas under construction,
but I encourage you to explore this site and return to it often.  All comments and ideas for
improving the site are welcome. Please email webmaster@stmaryscarteret.org
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